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PIERCE COUNTY MEDICAL RESERVE CORPS

2024 Multi-
jurisdictional CERT
Disaster Simulation
Exercise Recap

Local volunteers with Community Emergency Response
Teams (CERT), West Pierce Fire & Rescue, Pierce County
Medical Reserve Corps (MRC), and Scouts of America
recently came together to put on an airplane crash rescue
simulation at Franklin Park as apart of their 2024 Multi-
jurisdictional Disaster Simulation Exercise. MRC was
responsible for hosting a first aid station and observing
the activity’s compliance with components of the National
Incident Management System (NIMS) and skills learned in
basic CERT training.



MONDAY, NOVEMBER 4TH 
9am-2pm | Nativity House Adult Vaccine Clinic

5pm-6pm | MRC Board Meeting

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 6TH
3pm-8pm | Beacon Youth Shelter Adult Vaccinations

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 7TH
Homeless Outreach Foot Care Clinic

10am-2pm | Shiloh Men’s Retreat Center Immunizations
1:30pm-4:30pm |Claudia Thomas Middle School Immunizations

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 15TH
10:30am-1:30pm | CAPA Immunization Event

UPCOMING EVENTS

This is a reminder that we use a volunteer management system called VolunteerHub
where you can find more information on upcoming events and volunteer opportunities.

Please log into VolunteerHub and ensure your contact information is up to date.

If you do not have your login information, please contact us via email at
mrc@tpchd.org for assistance.

https://pcmrc.volunteerhub.com/
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VolunteerHub Loginpiercecountymrc.org

WASHINGTON
STATE BOARD OF
NURSING (WABON)
PRECEPTORSHIP
The Washington Board of Nursing (WABON) is encouraging RNs to
become preceptors to student nurses. You will be reimbursed for your
commitment to supporting our next generation of nurses.

https://pcmrc.volunteerhub.com/vv2/


Follow us on social media!
Submissions to our social media and/or our

newsletter can emailed to yarakaki@tpchd.org

@piercecounty_mrc

@piercecountymrc


